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Congratulations to the following students for being chosen Students of the Month for September 2015.

Elizabeth Baker has been selected as one of the Senior Students of the Month. Elizabeth is a resident of Tyngsborough
and entered from the Stoklosa Middle School. Elizabeth is a High Honors student in the Electronics Program. She
received student of the month for the North Main Music Company and was a member of the Greater Lowell Chorus
club. Elizabeth has participated in both the Holiday and Talent Show each year. She also enjoys volunteering her time at
the Lowell Humane Society. She also joined an Anti-Bullying team to help spread awareness of bullying among her
peers. Elizabeth plans to attend college after graduation to study engineering. She was nominated for being a leader
among her peers and her positive attitude in the classroom.

Brenda Chea has also been selected as one of the Senior Students of the Month. Brenda is a resident of Lowell and
entered from the Wang Middle School. Brenda is an honor roll student enrolled in the Health Assisting Program. She is
a member of the Peer Tutoring Club. Brenda currently works as a Certified Nursing Assistant at Wingate Healthcare
Center in Lowell. She has also participated in the Team Walk for Cancer Care. Brenda plans to attend college and pursue
a career as a Registered Nurse. She was nominated for her hard work and dedication to her academics.

Jason Maybury has been selected as the Junior Student of the Month. Jason is a resident of Dracut and entered from
the Lakeview Junior High School. He is an Honor Roll student in the HVAC-R Program. He received the Gold medal for
both the SkillsUSA In-House and District competitions his sophomore year. Jason is a member of the Lowell Sportsman
club where he also volunteers his time assisting to set up the range. Jason plans to attend college and work in HVAC-R
when he graduates. He was nominated for his hard work in the classroom and his outstanding performance in SkillsUSA.

Gina Teixeira has been selected as the Sophomore Student of the Month. Gina is a resident of Lowell and entered from
the Sullivan Middle School. She is an honor roll student enrolled in the Medical Program. Gina kept perfect attendance
her freshman year. She has volunteered for a number of school events including Back to School Night. Gina plans to
attend college after graduation. She was nominated for being polite, respectful and a pleasure to have in class.



